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MUSICAL INFORMATION NIGHT

Our next College Musical 'The Little Mermaid' for 2024 is slowly approaching, and we
are hosting an Information Evening on Tuesday 22 August. All are welcome to join and
learn more about the exciting production and how you can get involved.

Click here for the Zoom link to join.
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